
 
BOARD OF ZONING ADJUSTMENT 

CHANGES TO SCHEDULED MEETINGS 
 

Notice is hereby given to all citizens, press, and any interested parties 
that the Decatur Board of Zoning Adjustment has rescheduled its 
November 26, 2024 meeting to December 3, 2024 at 4:00pm and the 
meeting scheduled for December 31, 2024 has been cancelled.  
 
The rescheduled BOZA meeting for December 3, 2024 will be held in 
Council Chambers on the 1st floor of Decatur City Hall, 402 Lee Street, 
Decatur, Alabama.  
 
 
 
Notice Posted 
November 1, 2024 


